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Wednesday 23rd November, 2022 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 4 Week 7 

Website: https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

E-Mail: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ReptonPS  

T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

  REPTON 2022  

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
NOVEMBER  2022 
24th    Soccer Gala Day Yr 3-6 
25th    Y6-Y7 Bellingen HS Transition 
           Day 
28th-9th Dec Swim school K-6  
            12-2pm 
30th     Book Club due back to school 
 
 

DECEMBER 2022 
3rd      Family Colour Fun Run 
9th      Y6-Y7 Bellingen HS Transition 
           Day 
12th    Presentation Day 9:30am 
12th    Yr 6 Farewell Dinner (Yr 5/6) 
15th    Big Banana Fun Day 
16th    Class Parties-Last day for 
           students & Yr 6 farewell  
           school disco  
19th--20th Staff Development Days 
 

 

Thought of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
Mathematics: Through the study of mathematics, students develop essential 

concepts and skills and apply them to deepen their understanding of the 

world. Our staff have been exploring the new syllabus and related content 

are organised in a new structure including Number and Algebra, 

Measurement and Space, Statistics and Probability. Within this area students 

will learn more deeply about working mathematically, communicating, 

understanding and fluency, reasoning, problem-solving. We look forward to 

learning more during the implementation phase next year. 

Swim School: Next week we begin our 2 week Learn to Swim and Swim to 

Survive program. Please make sure you child has their hats, drink bottles and 

swimmers/towel with them daily. This program is a highlight for the students 

and a great way to improve water safety skills before the summer break. 

PBL: Positive Behaviour for Learning at Repton Public involves explicit 

teaching around what Respectful, Responsible and Resilient behaviour looks 

like, sounds like and appropriate responses.  

Payments: We recognise as the end of year comes many events and many 

payments are needing to be finalised. Thanks to those who have finalised 

payments. If you are finding difficulty in making any payments, please 

contact the office or make an appointment to see me to discuss options. 

We would prefer students didn’t miss the opportunities due to finance, so 

please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Transitions: Transitioning between preschool to primary and primary to high 

school are big milestones in your child's educational journey. We try to 

support students in these transition points by making connections with 

people and places in their new learning environments. Not only will we be 

supporting our Year 6 students but we are aware that students within our 

school will also need to move into new classrooms with new teachers. As 

soon as we have finalised our staffing we will ensure transitions occur for all 

students. We are so lucky that we have strong relationship between staff and 

students in our friendly small school. 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal 

 

https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/ReptonPS
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Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 Gaagal enjoyed some 

collaborative art last week during 

developmental play. It is fun to 

invent, imagine and plan with 

friends! Also, to draw on large bits 

of paper! It is great to see K/1 

learning through play! Every 

picture had a story. 

 Bindarray are enjoying all things 

‘space’ this term. We utilised our 

names to make symmetrical name 

aliens. Our designs are unique and 

highly creative. On Fun Friday we 

created our very own rockets and 

spent time launching them. All 

students were very successful and 

spent time perfecting the 

performance of their creations. 

Well done, everyone! 

  We could not have been prouder of 

the way our Winda students 

conducted themselves during our 

week in Canberra. There were so 

many experiences, challenges, 

friendships and memories made 

throughout the week. 

Congratulations to all students who 

participated and learnt so deeply 

about our nation’s capital. Well 

done, Winda!  

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

 

Chloe 

 

 

Jayquan 

 

 

Vivi 
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Win Bin Wednesday:  
Julian, Jai, Kiri 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SPEAKING FINALS 
 

Early Stage 1    Stage 1 
 

 
 

 

Stage 2      Stage 3 
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BOUNCE BACK 
In BOUNCE BACK, both K/1 and 2/3 have been 

learning that it is helpful to talk to another person 

about things that worry them. Getting a ‘reality 

check’ can help us all to see that things: are not 

always as bad as they seem; may not be our fault; 

can be worked out; or, that what we thought was a 

problem just wasn’t. Of course, telling another 

person can also mean that when a problem needs 

solving - it is a great way of getting help. 

Ms Ro 
 

 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Don’t forget, 
Canteen is on this 

Friday! 
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